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	Summary of Impacts

	· There are no direct negative impacts on the ACT community as a result of introducing amendments to various Acts as part of the Government’s commitment to reducing red tape.
· There are no negative impacts to the ACT Government revenue as a result of these amendments.
· Amending the Associations Incorporation Act 1991 will simplify auditing and reporting requirements for charities.
· Repealing car market operators from relevant legislation to simplify trader licence categories will remove outdated regulation.
· Removing references to obsolete processes and procedures within the Land Titles Act 1925 will improve the effectiveness of the Government’s new map and plan lodgement systems and reduce confusion for customers. 
· Reducing red tape in the assessment and listing of threatened species and the reviewing of planning strategies will improve administrative processes.  
· Amending relevant legislation to facilitate new forms of identification will increase compliance options for the community.
· Removing references to the compulsory use of outdated communications methods will make it easier for people to transact with the Government.
· The cessation of the requirement of statutory declarations in new legislation and the repeal of statutory declarations requirements from legislation affected since the 2016 Bill will further support digital transactions and make it easier for people to transact with the Government. 
· Consolidation of operational acts related to fair trading legislation will reduce confusion for businesses. 
· Amending relevant regulations and legislation will facilitate the introduction of authorised alternative systems of identification for the use in licensed venues, the casino and venues selling tobacco in the future.


Key to impacts: Red – negative, Blue - neutral and Green - Positive.
Social
Nil Impact
Economic
	Productivity and Innovation
	· Removing red tape and streamlining processes enhances the productivity of small business and gives the message that Canberra is open for business and open to innovation. Removing the requirement to fax documents means that government and community are no longer bound in using a form of outdated communication.

	Small Business Impact
	· Modest savings to business and the ACT community are to be expected. In some sectors such as charities, the simplifying of auditing requirements and reporting requirements will provide time and cost savings. Removal of linen requirements in the lodgement of maps and plans will produce cost savings for surveyors. 


Environmental
Nil impact.

